
  

         Date: 30/03/2023 

 

NOTICE 

 

A farewell meeting of Dr. Sajal Bhattacharya will be held on March 31, 
2023 (Friday) at 02:15 p.m., at Room No. 30 (second floor) in our main 
building. 

All the students, Teaching and Non-Teaching members are requested to 
attend the said meeting.  

All the classes will remain suspended at Room No. 30. 
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